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Van: Stremler, 1A, (Jaco) - BSK

Aan: 10.2.e L-DGML; 10.2.e )-BSK
Onderwerp: FW: Lastest Releases

Datum: dinsdag 14 april 2020 19:50:08

Bijlagen: Airline vouchers - letter to the EP.pdf

Attentie; doe er jullie voordeel mee!
Van:10.2.e

Verzonden: dinsdag 14 april 2020 17:25
Aan: Stremler, J.A. (Jaco) - BSK
cc:10.2.e )-DGB;10.2.e )-DGMI ;10.2.e

Onderwerp: Lastest Releases

Dear M Stremler,

| hope you are doing good and had a good Easter Weekend!

For information, the last press release today with a new (situation is degrading) assessment of the
impact of the crisis on air traffic:

-COVID-19 Puts Over Half of 2020 Passenger Revenues at Risk

- Brian Pearce updated Impact assessment - 314 billion USD including 89 for Europe -

Also a little more positive publication on our European Blog : Air Cargo - Shining Some Light Inside
the Tunnel.

For information regarding the revision of the EU261 regulation, we understood that discussion are
now focused at EU Parliament level and a vote could possibly happen on the Plenary session on

Thursday April 16!, We are still advocating for the possibility to issue vouchers (instead of cash
reimbursement), vouchers that will be exchangeable or refundable at a later date (12 or 18 months).
IATA and other associations sent a letter to a few parliament members last week to explain the
situation (attached).

Thanks for your support,

Regards,

10.2

e
Manager, Campaigns & Policy - France, Belgium & the Netherlands
EUR-Field Offices

Tel: +33610.2.e
10.2.e @iata.org

Stay strong
We'll make:itthrougitz

Flying is always the 3
business of freedom

International Air Transport Association
Le Metropole, 84 Avenue du General Leclerc,
92100 Boulogne Billancourt, , Paris, France

iata.org
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